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Comments: I do not think POWDR should be allowed to proceed with the plans as proposed. This will great

deplete the natural resources on that land. There are many other options available, such as updating the current

buildings, that would still allow them to come in and make the property their own. 32 buildings and so many SQ ft

of man made structures WILL deplete the environment there, as well as affect the wildlife and resources nearby.

Please do not allow this proposal to go through. 


